
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/11/2023 2:59:22 AM

First name: Valerie

Last name: Snyder

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Forest Service needs to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and

require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site. The last thing this area needs is more toxic mining and

associated impacts. The Stibnite Gold Project puts not only the famed Frank Church-River of No Return

Wilderness at risk, but also the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River and endangered species such

as salmon, steelhead, and bull trout. It's just too big of an ecological price to pay.


